
Stay up to date with  
what’s happening

Get all the latest news anytime and sign up  
to receive email updates for key project stages: 
Shaping.Banyule@vic.gov.au/EastIvanhoe

We’re upgrading  

East Ivanhoe 
shopping village!
Banyule Council is investing in a significant streetscape  
upgrade for East Ivanhoe shopping village. It will become a safer 
and more inviting place to shop, meet, connect and celebrate.

We asked the community what they 
value about the shopping village. 

Those responses have shaped the upgrade and 
will help us support East Ivanhoe shopping village 
to remain a much loved space for locals. 

Work will happen between March and December 
2024. See a map of the construction stages inside.



Stage 1
Upgrade Burton Crescent carpark
• Updating layout
• Update drainage
• New surface in selected areas

Stage 2
Upgrade Burton Crescent
• Updating outdoor dining area
• New footpath surface
• New raised crossing

Stage 4
Upgrade Carmichael Street
• New zebra crossing
• New speed hump before crossing

Stage 3
Upgrade Wilfred Road
• Updated indented parking
• New footpath surface
• New raised crossing

Stage 5
Upgrade Warncliffe Road
• New pedestrian 

refuge island

Stage 6
Upgrade footpath on both sides 
of Lower Heidelberg Road
• New footpath surface
• New bins and seats
• New feature paving
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A safer and more inviting East Ivanhoe village
The upgrade focuses on improvements like crossing points, 
pedestrian access, footpaths, outdoor dining, seating and 
greenery and trees. It includes:

•  New footpath surfaces within the existing kerbs
• � Safer pedestrian crossings at Warncliffe Road,  

Wilfred Road, Burton Crescent and Carmichael Street
• � Seating and other street furniture in keeping  

with local heritage
•  Improved planting and green spaces
•  Better drainage for Burton Crescent carpark 

East Ivanhoe streetscape upgrade stages – March to December 2024

Minimising disruption
Like most improvements, there will be some disruption  
while we undertake this work, such as temporary road  
and footpath closures. 

Parking will be available and pedestrian access will be 
maintained as much as possible except during the brief 
periods when new path sections  are being laid. We will 
complete small stages at a time to minimise disruption  
to residents, shops and business owners.

We thank you for your patience as we build a better  
East Ivanhoe shopping village streetscape.


